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Comments: First and foremost, the Forest Service has failed to give sufficient notice to the public which is a
violation of NEPA. We need more time to review this plan. There are also many environmental impacts this
facility could create. For instance, the native bull trout may be affected due to run off of harmful chemicals or
materials from the construction. Also, Holland Lake is home to several other endangered species and these
habitats may be ruined due to construction.

I do not support and strongly oppose this project. And before anything the Forest Service needs to at least follow
the guidelines of NEPA before any further decisions are made.



